
To,
BSE Limited
Floor 25, P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001.

Dear Sir/Madam

Date: 19/10/2023

Yours Faithfully,

For, SANBLUE CORPORATION LIMITED

JEKIL PANCHOLI
COMPANY SECRETARY
FCS 12329

Subject: Clarification sought on significant movement in price

Dear Sir/Madam,

This has reference to clarification sought from the Company on vide L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024/ 
3616 dated October18, 2023 in relation to significant movement in price of the shares of the Company.

In this regard, we would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance with SEBI
(LODR) Regulations, 2015 There is no undisclosed/price sensitive information which needs to be 
informed to the Exchanges at this point of time and the movement in share price is purely market driven 
and owing to the market conditions.

We hope the above clarifies and request you to kindly take the same on your records.
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